
 

 
 
 
December 14, 2007 
 
ATCB 
Mr. Timothy R. Johnson 
 
RE: GE Medical Systems Information Technologies 
 
FCC ID: OU507APFH-AP 
 
Mr. Johnson: 
 
Thank you for your letter of November 20, 2007, detailing your comments regarding the above 
referenced application. I have included your comments in my response as reference. 
 

1. Kindly update the test photos to remove the appropriate antenna from this application 
 
Updated test photos have been uploaded.  The photo of the small patch antenna has 
been removed. 

 
2. Please update the test photographs for response to item 8 (i.e. retake or denote as 

appropriate). 
 
Test photographs have been denoted because equipment is no longer available for photo 
re-take. 

 
3. Please update the AC power line conducted photographs per previous item 16 ( antenna       
     should be present). 

   
Test photographs have been denoted because equipment is no longer available for photo 
re-take. 
 

     4.      LISN appears out of cal during the test. Please review. 
 
             The actual cal. date of the LISN was 5/10/07.  A typing error was corrected in the report  
             and the revised report was uploaded. 
 
     5.     Please review sample calculation on page 24. 
 
 The sample calculation has been corrected and the revised report has been uploaded. 
 
Please contact me with any further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Sandi McEnery 
Manager 


